From: Jordan V
To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks!

**Date:** Monday, November 21, 2022 5:13:43 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear city council,

I hear there is support of sidewalks near Cascade, Parkwood and Echo Lake schools. As a Shoreline resident and parent who also grew up here, I could not agree more. We need a pedestrian-friendly culture in our increasingly dense area, and sidewalks have long been yearned for in our neighborhoods. Thank you very much for taking this important safety measure under consideration.

Sincerely, Jordan Voelker Echo Lake neighborhood